
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

85 Acres 
MLS #135543 

UC #23042-35543 

Jeff Daughdrill 
jeffdaughdrill@bellsouth.net 
Office: (601) 250-0017 
Cell: (601) 810-5511 
SouthernStatesRealty.com 

11389 Pleasant Hill Road, Leakesville 
 

Nice newer poultry farm located in south 
Mississippi in Greene County. This 
poultry farm comes with 8 solid wall 
broiler houses that are 50’ x 500', 
complete tractor equipment package 
(tractor and 14 implements) and fenced 
and crossed fenced pastureland with a 
large pond. The broiler houses are in 
great shape. Four of the boiler houses 
were built in 2006, two were built 2011, 
and 2 built in 2016. They are equipped 
with Choretime equipment, Plasson 
drinkers, vent machines and cool cells. 
The farm comes with 2 generators, 3 
wells, 2 litter/compost sheds, large 
shop/shed and 88 acres of land that has 
approximately 60 acres of fenced and 
crossed fenced pastureland. This is a 
very clean farm with good roads between 
the poultry houses, good fencing, 
irrigated fields for crops and a pretty 
home site. The farm has a long-term 
contract with a major poultry company 
and grows a chicken with a target weight 
31.236545, -88.783683 GPS 

$2,338,700 


